
 

                                                            
MARCH FOR LIFE 

 WASHINGTON D.C.  
They have no voice but yours! 

  

The MARCH FOR LIFE is the collective effort of grassroots 
Pro-life Americans to assure that our laws protect the 

right to life of each human being. 
  

The Our Lady of Mercy Right to Life Committee, 
    would like to invite you to join us on Friday, January 25th, 2013 
                       The 40th Anniversary of Roe vs. Wade 

We have our own bus leaving and returning the OLM Parking Lot  
 No Cost to the Participants 

  

For reservation and information - Please contact one of the OLM - RTL Committee: 
Rich Zavada (822-3686) or Mary Murray (433-7423) 

  

High School Teenagers are welcomed provided they have parental consent. 
  

The countless of unborn babies need your voice in Washington D.C., Please help them. 
  

Dear Parents, 
  
       Thank you for allowing your teenager to go on the Right To Life March bus trip to Washington D.C. on 
Friday January 25th, 2012, however, we need your approval by signing the below. The bus will be leaving approximately 
6:30 AM and returning back approximately 10:30 or 11:00 PM. 
  
Your signature below is giving us your approval to have your teenager go on the bus and attend the March. 
  
Print Teenagers Name: _________________________________                   Phone Number _____________________________ 
  
Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Consented to: ___________________________________                            ___________________________________________ 
                                                Print Name                                 Sign Here 


